To:

Sunil S. Dhawan MD

From:

Daniel Young

Sent:

Mon 11/9/2015 5:04:20 PM

Importance:

Normal

Subject: Lab QC review

Received:

Mon 11/9/2015 5:04:20 PM

Dear Dr. Dhawan,

I am trying to schedule a meeting to review our monthly QC data for Sept and October. Are you able to join in this Wednesday by phone? If so, what time(s) might work for you?

Best regards,

Daniel Young, PhD

Vice President, Theranos Systems

Laboratory Director, Theranos Arizona CLIA Laboratory

Theranos, Inc.

1701 Page Mill Rd.

Palo Alto, CA 94304

650-470-6119 (office)

## theran s

One tiny drop changes everything.

## CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

IMPORTANT - This electronic transmission, and any files transmitted with it are confidential and/or legally privileged information. This information is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. Any disclosure, retransmission, reproduction, dissemination or other use of the contents of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact us immediately and delete all copies. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Theranos, Inc. Finally, before opening or using attachments the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Theranos, Inc. accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.

CTRL-DHAWAN-00011145